
ASSOCIATION MANAGER’S REPORT 

   ANNUAL MEETING JUNE 11, 2017 

 

MEMBERSHIP – 

We have a total of 3178 paid bowlers (including youth) in the VPUSBC for 
2016-2017 as of May 31, 2017.  This does not include any additional bowlers 
we may have during the summer league season.  However, this is a 4% 
decrease over the 2015-16 season. (WinLabs Report Attached) 

FINANCIAL – 

The account balances are included in the Financial Report in the handouts. 

BVL – 

Thank you to all that supported the BVL tournament this past season.  
Through your donations this past season VPUSBC was able to send a check 
in the amount of $4767.73 to help with the needs of our veterans. 

BFTC – 

This season VPUSBC bowlers via the BFTC tournament, 50/50 raffles & 
league donations VPUSBC was able to send BFTC a check in the amount of 
$5119.50. 

AWARDS – 

This was the first season of our new local awards program.  We have learned 
from it and plan to make a few changes to next season to make it an even 
better process for our bowlers.  All in all I think we accomplished one of our 
goals which was to recognize the lower average bowler.  The 3178 bowlers 
in this association have received 1508 total local VPUSBC awards this 
season.   In addition, there have been honor scores reported to USBC 
totaling 177 (300’s and 800’s).  There would have been more awards but 
some leagues did not turn in award applications. 

Thank you to all for making this a successful 2016-17 bowling season. Let’s 
work together to make 2017-18 an even better one! 

Let’s always remember to be humble & kind - 

Submitted by: 

Beverly Hamrick, Association Manager 


